
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/28/2017 1:18:37 PM
Subject: RE: f 250

I just reached out to John Padgett. I’ll keep you posted.
 
Lily
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 1:06 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Fw: f 250
 
​Can you please call them?

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 11:00 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: f 250 
 
Please ask DMV to discontinue LG tag on the Ford F-250 listed in name of Bryant Pharmacy & Supply and issue a 
regular tag
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